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Hello, I would like to make a comment in regards to the pedestrian safety study that you have conducted. I would
like to include an area around Washington charter that needs to be looked at. They’re currently is a stop sign on
Fairway and Black Rabbit and it doesn’t seem to help or serve its purpose for pedestrian or automobile safety. 
Many parents and children and entering and exiting Fairway from Lantana and the Hope Parking lot and with the
traffic flow are getting stuck by the cars that have rolling stops through the Black Rabbit stop sign.  It doesn’t allow
enough time for users on Lantana to approach Fairway.  By the time they get to Lantana, their speed increases and
the number of users on Lantana are much greater.  As well as it is a blind intersection with bicyclists approaching
Lantana without any warning.

I think that a stop sign at Leanna and fairway would make a lot more sense than the one on Black Bird.

Thank you for considering my comments for your meeting.

Linh Young
Sent from my iPhone
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